ATTACHMENT A

March 23, 2018

McGuire Contracting, Inc.
16579 Slover Ave.
Fontana, CA 92337

Attention : Dave McGuire

RE:  Fresno County — West Annex Jail
Request from Bernards to De-list McGuire Contracting Incorporating

Dear Mr. McGuire;

Kitchell is in receipt of Bernards letter dated March 22, 2018 (attached) regarding a
request to De-List your firm (McGuire Contracting, Incorporated) from subcontracting
for the West Annex Jail project and substitute a different contractor to perform the scope
of work submitted in the bid received by Fresno County on October 20, 2017. Kitchell’s
understanding as the reason for McGuire to pull their bid, is a lack of resources to
perform the work.

Pursuant to Public Contract Code 4107, McGuire has 5 working days from receipt of this
letter to provide a written objection to this request. Failure to file these written objections
constitutes the listed subcontractor’s consent to the substitution.

If thére are any questions, please contact Jim Anderson at (559) 304-4476.
Sincerely,

Jim Anderson

Sr. Project Manager

Attachments: Bernards letter dated March 22, 2018

Cc:  Richard Wood, Fresno County
Rick Barton, KCEM
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March 22, 2018

Jim Anderson
Kitchell CEM

1360 L Street
Fresno, CA 93721

RE: Request to De-list McGuire Contracting Incorporated

Dear Jim,

McGuire Contracting is the listed Subcontractor for Structural Concrete on the Fresno
County West Annex Jail Project. They are not willing to enter into subcontract with
Bernards due to resource issues. Please initiate the de-listing process. Should you have
questions or require additional information, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Mike McGovern
Project Manager
Bernards




Jim Anderson

From: Jim Anderson

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2018 2:43 PM

To: Richard Wood

Subject: Certified Letter Receipt for Bernards Substitution
Attachments: IMG_1748.JPG; ATTO0001. txt

Richard -

The letter has been sent certified mail to McGuire Contracting notifying them of the substitution request.






